STATE OF MICHIGAN
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

EUGENE B. ELLIOTT, SUPERINTENDENT
LANSING

December 18, 1939

E. FORSYTHE, DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

MICHIGAN HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION

Fred Medart Manufacturing Co.
Potomac and DeKalb Streets
St. ILouig, Missouri

Attention: R. E. Weinzettel

Gentlenmen:

The folders which you forwarded to Mr. Riskey at Ann
Arbor were placed on a taeble at the disposal of coaches
and officials who desired to take them. In addition to
that I indicated that tkere was a chance for them to
express their opinions concerning the convex backboard
and urged that they send them in to you. I realize that
possibly not very many of them have done so but there
seemed to be a very favorable reaction to the new type

board. I also explained it and commented concerning it
at seven Regional meetings which we held in the northern

part of Vichigan with the result that probably three
hundred additional men know about the new type board.

Yours truly,

CE <

C. E. Forsythe




